10/13/2021

Dear brethren,

Praying all is well there.

The Cotton family issues are much better for now but please continue to prayer them.

Pray for Denver Dobbs and his mom, Sister Sandra Dobbs. Sandra is still having cardiac issues and
related testing. Please keep her in your prayers for both health and spiritual strength.

Please keep praying for Deb Westerman as we try to restore her.

All other members still doing well spiritually and physically.

The young woman who recently moved down from Michigan and started coming to Sunday morn
worship has found fulltime work and is working a rotating schedule, but hopefully we can study
with her as she expressed an intent to keep coming here.

About Glenda and me:

Glenda is still having more bad days than good, but no new reasons for that. Her disease is what it
is We appreciate everyone's prayers for her, so thank you all so much.

I'm pretty much back to normal now, and hopefully will be able to stay well.

Overall, we and the congregation continues to do well physically and spiritually. Again, thanks for
your support and prayers.

We ask you to continue to pray for our country to not restrict the Lord's Word.

Sept 2021 support:
Midway........c.......... $1500/mo
North Beach............ $600/mo
Weatherford............. $600/mo

Thanks again for your prayers and support.

May God continue to bless you all in your efforts for the Lord
David Reeves



